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A Letter from the 

Interim President-Elect 

September 2019 
 

NOSS exists to assist education professionals in making a positive 



difference in the lives of students. 

 

Dear Members, 

 

To enhance communication, connectivity, and professional development among 

members who share similar professional interests, NOSS supports Networks in 

nine (soon to be ten) areas. We encourage you to get involved in and take 

advantage of the NOSS Networks. They provide you opportunities to learn more 

about particular areas of our discipline, to meet and work with professionals in 

those areas, and to create and share resources with the membership. Join today 

and ask the Network Chair how you can assist the Network in meeting its goals. 

 

Your membership in NOSS includes participation in any and all Networks 

free of charge. You can join Networks through the membership portal of 

the NOSSwebsite (https://thenoss.org/), or by contacting the NOSS Business Office. 

 

The current Network list is given below. In the near future, we hope to offer a 

Network for those interested/serving in the area of student career and vocational 

planning. 

 

NOSS Networks (Detailed descriptions are at https://thenoss.org/Networks) 

Administration 

Adjunct Faculty 

Guided Pathways and Advising 

English/Writing/ESL 

Integrated Reading and Writing 

Mathematics 

Online Educators 

Reading 

Tutoring & Peer Assisted Programs 

 

A few additional announcements for members: 

 Hotel reservations for NOSS 2020 are now being accepted. See our 

website for the link to get the conference rate. 

 Lumen Learning Webinar, "Building Online Community" Thursday, 9/19 @ 

2:00 Eastern. 



 

 NOSS Webinar, "On the Front Lines: Strategic Engagement of Faculty with 

the Implementation of Guided Pathways" with Dr. Tamara Clunis, 

Wednesday, 9/25 @ 2:00 Eastern. 

We appreciate your involvement in NOSS and the contributions that you make to 

improving the lives of students. 

 

Sincerely, 

D. Patrick Saxon, NOSS Interim President Elect 
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